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SUBJECT

A briefing on emergency preparedness for the 2017-18 winter storm season.

SUMMARY

The Office of Emergency Management (OEM) of the Department of Executive Services works with cities, special purpose districts, state and federal emergency management agencies, private sector partners, non-profit agencies, and the community to plan for disaster mitigation, preparedness, response and recovery. OEM staff will brief the Regional Policy Committee about how OEM is preparing with its partners for the upcoming winter storm season. Preparedness activities include

· Reconvening a Winter Weather Mobility Task Force on October 3 to plan for the upcoming season. 
· Hosting a winter weather preparedness seminar on October 12 for the National Weather Service, County Departments and Regional Partners to discuss issues related to flooding and other winter weather scenarios and providing services to the county’s most vulnerable residents.
· Training in October for county departments and regional partners on a new incident management platform called WebEOC that will be used to share information and manage resources.
· Hosting a workshop (date to be determined) with other County Departments and community service providers who serve those who face language challenges that prevent a solid understanding of OEM’s preparedness and related services
· Encouraging all residents of King County to prepare to be on their own for up to two weeks (if possible), to purchase flood insurance and to sign up for Alert King County and KC Flood Alerts.

INVITED
1. Walt Hubbard, Director, Office of Emergency Management
2. Jody Miller, Deputy Director, Office of Emergency Management
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